
Bushfield Infants 

Nursery newsletter January 2024 
May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy New 

Year and welcome back to the spring term. 

 
 

We are delighted to inform you that Mrs Davie has now returned to school after 

making a positive recovery. I know you will join us in welcoming her back to Year 

2, I know the children will be happy to see her. 

We would also like to welcome two new members of staff to school. Mrs Dobb-

Clarke Administrative Assistant who will be working in the office, and Mrs Sutton 

a Teaching Assistant. 

 

BOOK FAIR 
There will be a book fair in the main school hall from 2.30pm until 3.30pm on 29th 

30th and 31st January you are welcome to collect your child and join the main 

school at the fair. 

 

PARENTS MEETINGS 
Parents meeting will be held week beginning Monday 18th March. This will be an 

opportunity to meet with your child’s key worker to discuss their progress. 

Appointments can be made the week before. 

 

ABSENCE FROM SCHOOL DUE TO ILLNESS OR LATENESS 
May we remind parents/carers that it is your responsibility to inform school by 

telephone if your child is absent, during the first morning your child is absent for 

any reason including illness.  

 

EXTRA CLOTHING 
Please make sure your child has a spare change of clothing in school every day. 

Reminder that we also go outside in all weathers so please send appropriate 

outdoor clothing including hats, scarf and gloves. 

 

BOOK LIBRARY 

After February half term we will be starting our book library. This is where 

children can borrow a book for a week to share at home with family members, 

more information to follow.                                                   
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EASTER SONGS 
Wednesday 27th March 9.15am in the school hall. You are invited to come and 

watch our Easter song performance. 

 

PARKING 

As always parking around the school can be difficult, but please be respectful to 

our residents and park responsibly. Try to walk where possible or set off a little 

earlier and park further away from congested areas. 

 

 

HALF TERM - School will close at 3.15pm on Friday 9th February 2024 and will 

re-open at 8.55am on Monday 19th Feb 2024. 
 
 


